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SCDHHS Announces Relocation of Richland County Medicaid Office 
 

COLUMBIA, S.C. – The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) today announced 

the Healthy Connections Medicaid eligibility office in Richland County has moved to a new location. The office is 

now located at 7499 Parklane Rd., Suite 124, Columbia, SC 29223. The hours of operation are 8:30 a.m.-5 p.m. 

Monday through Friday.  

Eligibility offices are open for in-person pick up and submission of documents and forms and to receive basic, 

non-case-specific, eligibility information and descriptions of the Medicaid program. 

Healthy Connections Medicaid members and applicants can also apply for Medicaid, submit documents, 

complete their annual review and more online by visiting the website at apply.scdhhs.gov. Services available 

online include: 

• Applying for Medicaid 

• Updating your contact info 

• Submitting an annual review 

• Checking eligibility or annual review status 

• Uploading documents 

• Viewing notices and pending applications 

About the South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services provides health care benefits to more 
than one million South Carolinians. Its mission is to be boldly innovative in improving the health and 
quality of life for South Carolinians. 
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